PRESENT:

GTHERS PRESENT:

ABSENT

CONVOCATION:

Departmental Reports

Town Administrator Project
Updates:

Town Branding and Logo
Updates:

ADJOURN:

P

TOWN OF WILSON’S MILLS
WORK SESSION MEETING
September 23, 2024

Mayor Fleta Byrd, Mayor Pro-tem JC Triplett, Councilmembers David McGowan, Tim
Brown, and Carolyn Dobbin.

Town Administrator Leighanna Worley, Town Clerk Emily Matthews, Finance Officer
Sherry Hudson, Public Works Director Patrick Moore, Planning Director Wendy Oldham,
and Police Chief AZ Williams.

Councilmember Randy Jernigan

Mayor Byrd declared a quorum present and called the meeting to order at 5:03pm.

Mayor Byrd said based on the financials in Council’s packets it looks like the Town is on
track for revenue this year. Finance Officer Sherry Hudson confirmed that taxes are
coming in as expected.

Planning Director Wendy Oldham said she is waiting to hear from Gabe on a bond that
was discussed at Council’s last work session about The Cottages subdivision.

Events Coordinator Emity Matthews said the Touch A Truck event that is set for October
19" has 3 confirmed companies at this time but Mayor Byrd and an Events Committee
member visited serval business today about applying and they seemed interested.

Ms. Worley said the sign at the Community Park is finished and the computer should be
installed soon so we can use the digital part of the sign. She said she is working with Mr.
Wright’s family for an unveiling ceremony and it should be set for next month.

A Community Trash Pickup is scheduled for October 12™ and a blood drive is scheduled
for this Friday. Ms. Worley sald we are still in need for volunteers and donors for the blood
drive.

Leniece Lane of Small Town Soul presented the new town logo to the public, staff and
Council. Several founding families attended the meeting and gave input on the future of the
town. Mrs. Lane said the logo is planned to go public within the next month.

Mrs. Lane then presented information on a revitalization project for the original area of
Wilson’s Mills and historical preservation.

A motion was made by Councilmember Tim Brown and seconded by Councilmember
David McGowan. Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 6:12pm.

Town Clerk



